 
From: 
James Fredal, CCI Sciences Subcommittee Chair

To: 
Larry Krissek, CCI Chair
Re: 
Entrepreneurship Minor Semester Conversion Proposal

Date: April 11, 2011

Larry:

The Social, Behavioral, Biological, Mathematical and Physical Sciences Subcommittee of the CCI has reviewed a revised semester conversion proposal for the Entrepreneurship Minor.  The minor is being converted with minimal changes from its quarter version.  Like the quarter version, the new minor will require two core courses and three elective courses to be chosen from at least two of three different areas.  The proposal was originally sent back for some minor corrections which have been addressed, and it is now being forwarded to the full CCI with a recommendation for approval.

Thanks very much.

Jim F.
Cc: Bernadette Vankeerbergen
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